
Bruce Grupe is Retiring! 
 
With Bruces recent announcement that he will be retiring at the end on May 2024, the Board of 
Directors for the NCPA is seeking a replacement for Bruce.  And here is a great opportunity! 
 

Executive Director 
For the 

Nebraska Concrete Paving Association 
 

The Nebraska Concrete Paving Association has an opening for a motivated, energetic 
professional to promote concrete pavements to the Nebraska DOT, Nebraska counties, 
Nebraska municipalities and engineering firms.   
Responsibilities: 

Ø Communicate, with the intent of increasing market share, the features and benefits of 
concrete pavements and concrete overlays to:  

o Nebraska DOT staff 
o Nebraska county staff and officials 
o Nebraska City staff and officials 
o Consultant engineers 

Ø Work closely with the Board of Directors, paving contractors, engineers and other 
Association members to promote concrete and act as a technical advisor 

Ø Manage the business of the Association 
Ø Travel extensively, including overnight stays, in primarily Nebraska, and nearby states 

Qualifications: 
Ø Four-year degree in engineering (preferred), business, marketing, or related fields 
Ø Five years of experience in  

o Concrete paving 
o Portland cement 
o Ready mixed concrete 
o Concrete construction or design 

Ø A professional engineer is preferred, but individuals with extensive experience in the 
concrete field will be considered. 

Compensation: 
The NCPA provides competitive salary and the following benefits package: 

Ø Payments for health expenses 
Ø Travel and business expense reimbursements 
Ø Auto benefits 

 
The NCPA is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  If interested, please send your resume to: 
   

Bruce Grupe, P.E., Executive Director 
Nebraska Concrete Paving Association 

5700 Seward Avenue, Suite B 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507 
bgrupe@nebrconc.org 


